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County Issues Statement About Phased Re-Opening Plan 

 
KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— Knox County Communications Director Mike Donila issued the 
following statement about how the phased reopening plan addresses worship centers. 
 
“In the phased reopening plan there was a section about worship centers. The guidelines included 
in that section were NOT intended to serve as government mandates but for informational 
purposes and as suggested best practices. To eliminate any confusion, this section has been 
removed from the plan and Knox County will follow Governor Lee’s guidance.” 
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